
 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie  

Toronto City Council 

Scarborough East - Ward 43 

 
Chair, Scarborough Community Council 

Chair, Government Management Committee 

Chair, Toronto Public Library Board 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Constituency Office,  
Scarborough Civic Centre 
150 Borough Drive,  Scarborough, Ontario M1P 4N7 
Tel:   416-396-7222 Fax:  416-396-4286 

 Facebook: Councillor Paul Ainslie,  Twitter: cllrainslie 

 

 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West,  Suite C52 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
Tel:   416-392-4008 Fax:  416-392-4406  
Email:  councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca, Website: www.paulainslie.com  

 

 

 
January 17, 2012 
 
 
Dear Board of Health Committee Members, 
  
 
On Friday January 20, 2012 the Board of Health Committee will hold their first meeting of 2012.  Item 
HL 10.9, Indoor Play Areas in Eating Establishments, an item I put forward requesting that regulatory 
policies be put in place.   
 
I ask for your support and have attached to this letter the link for an article on the subject. 
www.nytimes.com/2011/09/18/us/a-mothers-war-on-germs-at-fast-food-
playgrounds.html?_r=1&ref=fastfoodindustry. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie 
City of Toronto 
Scarborough East Ward 43 


